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this proceedings volume contains papers presented at the 2014 international conference
on management and technology in knowledge service tourism hospitality serve 2014
covering a wide range of topics in the fields of knowledge and service management web
intelligence tourism and hospitality this overview of current state of affair volume 9
tourists and customers behaviors and evaluations describes the benefits of taking a
behaviorstoevaluations perspective in tourism and customer research the thirteen papers
in the volume include the general theory of guest evaluations of service design
performances by woodside and kozak provides practical advice on the use of quantitative
techniques used in tourism thoroughly revised and updated the new edition includes new
guidelines for domestic and international statistics produced by the world tourism
organization the book provides practical tools for both market planning as well as for
product assessment especially regional and environmental planning climate change is one
of the major issues facing us today and has been described as a threat greater than
terrorism as the world s largest industry tourism both contributes to and will be
dramatically affected by climate change this is the first comprehensive book level
examination of the relationship between tourism and climate change of interest not only
to students of tourism but to policy makers and the industry who will have to respond
to the challenges posed tourism is an activity that anyone can take part in regardless
of their age gender nationality or level of income this makes tourism one of the most
rapidly developing industries in the world despite the number of benefits which tourism
produces it also has significant negative impacts on the environment to minimise the
scope of these negative impacts joint efforts combining tourism and environmental
management are called for this book examines the application of the life cycle
assessment lca method and lifecycle thinking as a tool to generate more accurate and
holistic appraisals of the environmental impacts of tourism looking at the issue of
sustainability of tourism operations the book evaluates how it can be improved it
highlights the potential of lca to affect tourist behaviour and contribute to tourism
policy making and managerial practice this book provides a valuable resource for
undergraduates postgraduates and researchers interested in sustainable tourism
sustainable development and environmental impact assessment this united nations report
examines the current state of knowledge of the world s oceans for policymakers and
provides a reference for marine science courses the papers presented in this volume
advance the state of the art research on digital marketing and social media mobile
computing and responsive web design semantic technologies and recommender systems
augmented and virtual reality electronic distribution and online travel reviews mooc
and elearning egovernment and sharing economy this book covers the most significant
areas contributed by prominent scholars from around the world and is suitable for both
academics and practitioners who are interested in the latest developments in etourism
this book focuses on environmental aspects of boka kotorska bay in montenegro south
adriatic sea an area that has been shaped by seasonal tourism and explores the use and
limitations of its natural resources the individual chapters highlight its geographic
and oceanographic characteristics climate history and development biology fisheries
agriculture coastal zones shipping marine tourism and pollution above all the
environmental impact of tourism on marine coastal and shoreline areas and the resulting
conflicts are discussed in detail the volume is intended for specialists working in
various fields of environmental sciences and ecology water resources and management
land reclamation and agriculture and regional climate change the true success of a
nation can be measured by its ability to create disseminate and utilize knowledge
through education a quality education instills in students the capability to add value
to the economy through his or her skills to participate in society and to improve the
overall wellness of his or her community systemic knowledge based assessment of higher
education programs offers theoretical and pedagogical research concerning the
management of educational systems on both the national and international scale
exploring the most effective ways to utilize intellectual capital this publication
implores educators to ensure that their students hone the skills necessary to interact
in the globalized economy using all of the information available to them this book is a
versatile asset for educators administrators government agencies and students of
education the report takes stock of progress made by mongolia in the management of its
environment since 1987 it covers legal and policy frameworks compliance assurance
greening the economy environmental monitoring public participation and education for
sustainable development it addresses issues specific to the country related to air
protection biodiversity conservation as well as water waste and land management it also
examines the efforts of mongolia to integrate environmental considerations in its
policies in the forestry and health sectors this book investigates urban tourism
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development in sub saharan africa highlighting the challenges and risks involved but
also showcasing the potential benefits whilst much is written on africa s rural
environments little has been written about the tourism potential of the vast natural
cultural and historical resources in the continent s urban areas yet these
opportunities also come with considerable environmental social and political challenges
this book interrogates the interactions between urban risks tourism and sustainable
development in sub saharan african urban spaces it addresses the underlying issues of
governance power ownership collaboration justice community empowerment and policies
that influence tourism decision making at local national and regional levels
interrogating the intricate relationships between tourism stakeholders this book
ultimately reflects on how urban risk can be mitigated and how sustainable urban
tourism can be harnessed for development the important insights in this book will be of
interest to researchers and practitioners across tourism geography urban development
and african studies this volume contains the papers presented at ialcce2018 the sixth
international symposium on life cycle civil engineering ialcce2018 held in ghent
belgium october 28 31 2018 it consists of a book of extended abstracts and a usb device
with full papers including the fazlur r khan lecture 8 keynote lectures and 390
technical papers from all over the world contributions relate to design inspection
assessment maintenance or optimization in the framework of life cycle analysis of civil
engineering structures and infrastructure systems life cycle aspects that are developed
and discussed range from structural safety and durability to sustainability
serviceability robustness and resilience applications relate to buildings bridges and
viaducts highways and runways tunnels and underground structures off shore and marine
structures dams and hydraulic structures prefabricated design infrastructure systems
etc during the ialcce2018 conference a particular focus is put on the cross
fertilization between different sub areas of expertise and the development of an
overall vision for life cycle analysis in civil engineering the aim of the editors is
to provide a valuable source of cutting edge information for anyone interested in life
cycle analysis and assessment in civil engineering including researchers practising
engineers consultants contractors decision makers and representatives from local
authorities medical tourism and wellness hospitality bridging healthcare h2h takes a
systems approach to examining the growing field of medical tourism one of the field s
hottest niches with billions of dollars spent each year this important book fills the
need for a modern management book that looks at medical tourism in depth from a medical
and hospitality operational management perspective growing numbers of people are going
abroad to find affordable quality medical care for both necessary and cosmetic medical
services when they require surgery or dental work they combine it with a trip to the
taj mahal a photo safari on the african veldt or a stay at a luxury hotel or at a
hospital that feels like one all at bargain basement prices the book takes a
comprehensive look at medical tourism covering such topics as the history of medical
tourism why patients tourists decide to travel for medical care the role of
professional facilitators of medical tourism key countries and medical disciplines in
medical tourism transportation food entertainment and hotel hospitality services hotel
and spa designs for medical tourism best practices in medical tourism patient follow up
after medical discharge future trends in medical tourism careers in medical tourism
with the inclusion of case studies the book provides a comprehensive look into this
growing trend and will be valuable to upper level undergraduate and graduate students
in health care administration and those pursing mbas in healthcare medical students
pursuing a management focus and students in hospitality management it will also be a
must have resource for professionals working in hotels and in health care pandemics
disasters sustainability tourism examines the resilience of caribbean sids and their
tourism industries from the perspectives of culture economy environment politics
psychology social justice and socio historical context the chapters in this volume
provide tools and evidence useful for deep understanding of tourists buying consumption
and being through examinations of consumers self descriptions of personal markers of
their trip configurations the covid 19 outbreak abruptly stopped several years of
robust economic growth in bulgaria public finances are sound and the government took
rapid action to support firms and households coping with the pandemic and strengthening
the recovery will require continued fiscal support public investment and the
advancement of priority reforms tourism marketing has typically been seen as
exploitative and fuelling hedonistic consumerism sustainability marketing can however
use marketing skills and techniques to good purpose by understanding market needs
designing more sustainable products and identifying more persuasive methods of
communication to bring behavioural change this book summarises the latest research on
the theories methods and results of marketing that seeks to make tourist destinations
better places to live in and better places to visit it shares evidence on the
motivations mechanisms and barriers that businesses encounter and on successes in
changing consumer behaviour and pursuing sustainability goals particular attention is
given to the methodologies of sustainable tourism marketing to the subject s breadth
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and complexity and to its many innovations further research is called for to fully
understand what contextual aspects influence these pro sustainability interventions to
achieve which outcomes in other settings in order to validate some of the exploratory
studies discussed and establish the feasibility of scaling up pilot studies for more
general use this book was originally published as a special issue of the journal of
sustainable tourism this book provides a comprehensive and readable overview of the
critical debates and controversies around tourism in africa and the major factors that
are affecting tourism development now and in the future drawing upon research emerging
from collaborations between a growing number of african academics and practitioners
based in the continent and in the african diaspora as well as international colleagues
the handbook offers key critical insights into the issues challenges and trends that
africa and african tourism is facing part i covers continent wide issues such as
climate change ict heritage and development the remaining parts are organised along
geographic lines with each chapter covering the development of tourism current trends
and discussion of critical issues such as community participation gender backpacking
urban tourism wildlife tourism and conservation combining an overview of key theories
concepts contemporary issues and debates this book will be a valuable resource for
students academics and practitioners investigating the role of tourism in africa the
routledge handbook of tourism cities presents an up to date critical and comprehensive
overview of established and emerging themes in urban tourism and tourist cities
offering socio cultural perspectives and multidisciplinary insights from leading
scholars the book explores contemporary issues challenges and trends organised into
four parts the handbook begins with an introductory section that explores contemporary
issues challenges and trends that tourism cities face today a range of topics are
explored including sustainable urban tourism overtourism and urbanisation the impact of
terrorism visitor host interactions as well as reflections on present and future
challenges for tourism cities in part ii the marketing branding and markets for tourism
cities are considered exploring topics such as destination marketing and branding
business travellers and exhibition hosting this section combines academic scholarship
with real life practice and case studies from cities part iii discusses product and
technology developments for tourism cities examining their supply and impact on
different travellers from open air markets to creative waterfronts from social media to
smart cities the final part offers examples of how urban tourism is developing in
different parts of the world and how worldwide tourism cities are adapting to the
challenges ahead it also explores emerging forms of specialist tourism including
geology and ecology based tourism socialist heritage and post communist destination
tourism this handbook fills a notable gap by offering a critical and detailed
understanding of the diverse elements of the tourist experience today it contains
useful suggestions for practitioners as well as examples for theoretical frameworks to
students in the fields of urban tourism and tourism cities the handbook will be of
interest to scholars and students working in urban tourism heritage studies human
geography urban studies and urban planning sociology psychology and business studies
this book presents a series of studies on the socio economic impacts of tourism with a
special focus on the determinants of tourism competitiveness at the destination level
the authors offer a systematic overview of this important issue presenting relevant
empirical studies from different parts of the world based on modern theoretical
approaches and adequate analysis tools in the context of their policy or managerial
implications the first part of the book discusses the analysis and assessment of
quantitative tourism impacts on local economies while the second part focuses on non
material aspects of tourism development in particular those related to the role of
innovation and human resources the final section highlights the different dynamics
often observed in tourism destinations arising from the interaction between tourists
and local communities the era of globalization allows for more connectivity between
nations and cultures this increase in international association gives citizens more
availability to take advantage of opportunities in other nations such as medical
assistance and accompanying services current issues and emerging trends in medical
tourism focuses on the emerging phenomena of international travel by patients in search
of improved healthcare services and treatment wellness programs and complementary
recreational activities including extensive coverage and case studies focusing on
patient mobility and new opportunities for health services across borders this
authoritative reference source is essential to the needs of healthcare providers
nonprofit organizations students and medical professionals seeking relevant research on
the relationship between global travel and access to healthcare this publication
features innovative research based chapters spanning the spectrum of medical travel
issues including but not limited to customer perceptions ethical considerations
reproductive medicine social media use family caregivers organ transplants human
trafficking and surrogacy concerns this special issue explores the cross disciplinary
approaches methodologies and applications of socio environmental vulnerability
assessment that can be incorporated into sustainable management the volume comprises 20
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different points of view which cover environmental protection and development urban
planning geography public policymaking participation processes and other cross
disciplinary fields the articles collected in this volume come from all over the world
and present the current state of the world s environmental and social systems at a
local regional and national level new approaches and analytical tools for the
assessment of environmental and social systems are studied the practical implementation
of sustainable development as well as progressive environmental and development
policymaking are discussed finally the authors deliberate about the perspectives of
social environmental systems in a rapidly changing world the impact of disasters and
crises on culture heritage and religious tourism have been realized in recent years
creating a need for solutions to heal and prevent future damage to these aspects of
tourist regions there is a need for strategies in mitigating these challenges and
preserving cultural sites for the future an emphasis on the importance of
sustainability in cultural and heritage tourism discussions on digitalization
stakeholder participation and socio economic livelihoods must be made to properly
address this intricate issue this book explores the development marketing and societal
implications of cultural and heritage tourism enterprises showcasing best practices and
innovative business models exploring culture and heritage through experience tourism is
an academic research book that delves into the intricate relationship between tourism
culture and heritage it offers a comprehensive and interdisciplinary exploration of
this evolving field drawing on the latest research and international frameworks this
volume identifies new areas of culture and heritage tourism understand its scope and
challenges and highlight its interlinkages with various sectors of the industry and the
broader economy designed for undergraduate and postgraduate students of travel and
tourism management this book serves as a valuable resource it also meets the needs of
universities with cultural and heritage tourism in their curricula and offers insights
for industry leaders policymakers and researchers interested in multidisciplinary
studies this book brings together multi disciplinary research and practical evidence
about the role and exploitation of big data in driving and supporting innovation in
tourism it also provides a consolidated framework and roadmap summarising the major
issues that both researchers and practitioners have to address for effective big data
innovation the book proposes a process based model to identify and implement big data
innovation strategies in tourism this process framework consists of four major parts 1
inputs required for big data innovation 2 processes required to implement big data
innovation 3 outcomes of big data innovation and 4 contextual factors influencing big
data exploitation and advances in big data exploitation for business innovation this
book tackles the question of how tourism development and suitable policies can be used
to promote sustainable development in low density territories ldts the respective
chapters written by prominent experts identify the problems associated with ldts
highlight the comparative advantages of these territories with regard to tourism
propose methodologies for assessing the impact of tourism and present case studies on
the application of sustainable policies in tourism given its scope it will be
especially interesting for academics and researchers investigating ldts and sustainable
tourism and for policymakers interested in developing these territories ldts represent
an economic challenge especially because most of them are home to an increasingly
ageing population unable to pursue economic development in these territories tourism is
emerging as an excellent opportunity to promote innovative dynamics to lure investment
and to attract new people however it is important to promote sustainable tourism which
preserves the environment and communities quality of life the chapter tourism
immigrants and lifestyle entrepreneurship the in coming of people as a key factor for
sustainability of low density territories a case study in portugal is available open
access under a creative commons attribution 4 0 international license via link springer
com this 1st edition of essential travel medicine provides an excellent concise
introduction to the specialty of travel medicine this core text will enable health care
practitioners particularly those new to the clinical practice of travel medicine to
gain a fundamental understanding of the diverse and complex issues which can
potentially affect the health of the many millions of people who undertake
international travel jane n zuckerman is joined by gary w brunette from cdc and peter a
leggat from australia as editors leading international specialists in their fields have
contributed authoritative chapters reflecting current knowledge to facilitate best
clinical practice in the different aspects of travel medicine the aim of essential
travel medicine is to provide a comprehensive guide to travel medicine as well as a
fundamental knowledge base to support international undergraduate and postgraduate
specialty training programmes in the discipline of travel medicine the 1st edition of
essential travel medicine offers an indispensable resource of essential information for
travel health practitioners infectious disease specialists occupational health
specialists public health specialists family practitioners pharmacists and other allied
health professionals this core text will appeal similarly to those training in travel
medicine and to those who want a concise introduction to the subject or an ideal
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revision companion destinations are a central feature of tourism and the focus of much
tourism research destinations have been studied from diverse perspectives using
multiple concepts and a range of approaches as a result destination research today has
become increasingly fragmented as studies have become more specialized there is a need
for a more integrated approach one which systematically draws together these different
research threads to provide a comprehensive and coherent picture and a fuller
understanding of destinations their structure and how they function this book provides
such a synthesis by critically reviewing a wide range of international research and
incorporating in one volume many different facets of destinations from studies which
have appeared in related but often divergent literatures conceptual and methodological
issues are illustrated with empirical examples from europe north and south america asia
and oceania taking a global and multidisciplinary approach the sage international
encyclopedia of travel and tourism brings together a team of international scholars to
examine the travel and tourism industry which is expected to grow at an annual rate of
four percent for the next decade in more than 500 entries spanning four comprehensive
volumes the encyclopedia examines the business of tourism around the world paying
particular attention to the social economic environmental and policy issues at play the
book examines global regional national and local issues including transportation
infrastructure the environment and business promotion by looking at travel trends and
countries large and small the encyclopedia analyses a wide variety of challenges and
opportunities facing the industry in taking a comprehensive and global approach the
encyclopedia approaches the field of travel and tourism through the numerous
disciplines it reaches including the traditional tourism administration curriculum
within schools of business and management economics public policy as well as social
science disciplines such as the anthropology and sociology key features include more
than 500 entries authored and signed by key academics in the field entries on
individual countries that details the health of the tourism industry policy and
planning approaches promotion efforts and primary tourism draws additional entries look
at major cities and popular destinations coverage of travel trends such as culinary
tourism wine tourism agritourism ecotourism geotourism slow tourism heritage and
cultural based tourism sustainable tourism and recreation based tourism cross
references and further readings a reader s guide grouping articles by disciplinary
areas and broad themes this volume provides an accessible overview of cultural tourism
in southern africa it examines the utilisation of culture in southern african tourism
and the related impacts possibilities and challenges from deep and wide ranging
perspectives the chapters use case studies to showcase some of the cultural tourism
which occurs in the region and link to concepts such as authenticity commodification
the tourist gaze and otherness heritage sustainability and sustainable livelihoods the
authors scrutinise both positive and negative impacts of cultural tourism throughout
the book and explore issues including the definition of community ethical
considerations empowerment gender participation and inequality the book will be a
useful resource for students and researchers of tourism geography anthropology and
cultural studies comprehensive remote sensing covers all aspects of the topic with each
volume edited by well known scientists and contributed to by frontier researchers it is
a comprehensive resource that will benefit both students and researchers who want to
further their understanding in this discipline the field of remote sensing has
quadrupled in size in the past two decades and increasingly draws in individuals
working in a diverse set of disciplines ranging from geographers oceanographers and
meteorologists to physicists and computer scientists researchers from a variety of
backgrounds are now accessing remote sensing data creating an urgent need for a one
stop reference work that can comprehensively document the development of remote sensing
from the basic principles modeling and practical algorithms to various applications
fully comprehensive coverage of this rapidly growing discipline giving readers a
detailed overview of all aspects of remote sensing principles and applications contains
layered content with each article beginning with the basics and then moving on to more
complex concepts ideal for advanced undergraduates and academic researchers includes
case studies that illustrate the practical application of remote sensing principles
further enhancing understanding this book assesses river health in the lancang river
basin with regard to the impacts of hydropower projects it studies key components of
the transboundary effects of chinese dams on the lancang river including its hydrology
sediment transport water temperature and fish community it also investigates the
specific impacts of hydropower on women s lives and livelihoods and factors that
influence women s participation in river health management in closing the lessons
learned regarding environmental protection and hydropower development in the lancang
river basin are shared e g with hydropower developers and regulators in laos the first
volume of the eurasian studies in business and economics the official proceedings
series of the eurasia business and economics society ebes includes selected papers from
the 13th ebes conference held in istanbul in 2014 this volume covers theoretical and
empirical contributions in the areas of innovation entrepreneurship hr banking and
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finance an eclectic set of methodologies and contributions from experts across the
world makes this volume a valued work of reference this volume also provides a timely
opportunity to colleagues professionals and students to catch up with the most recent
studies in different fields and empirical findings on many countries and regions
contemporary research methods in hospitality and tourism delivers a comprehensive
collection of chapters including new insights for traditional paradigms approaches and
methods as well as more recent developments in research methodology in the context of
tourism and hospitality destinations rely on regional strategies to support and enhance
the tourism product through regional partnerships and integration integrated tourism is
defined as tourism that is explicitly linked to the economic social cultural natural
and human structures of the region in which it occurs integrated tourism has evolved to
include numerous meanings and definitions but generally includes a vertical business or
industry approach the first of its kind this book applies a more inclusive approach to
integration by providing insight into inclusive regional development strategies that
support both the needs of urban and rural areas whilst enhancing the tourist experience
supporting the positive impacts of tourism and mitigating the negative regional studies
tend to portray either an urban or rural focus without acknowledging that often these
spaces constitute joint governance structures similar historical and cultural roots and
economic dependencies sustainable tourism promotes sourcing locally such as using rural
agricultural products in urban tourism experiences furthermore innovative rural
marketing strategies linking tourism heritage attractions food and drink trails and
artisans with urban visitors are emerging including theoretical and applied research
and international case studies this will be a valuable resource to academics students
and practitioners working in tourism development and regional policy tourism is
integral to local regional and national development policies as a major global economic
sector it has the potential to underpin economic growth and wider development yet
transformations in both the nature of tourism and the dynamic environment within which
it occurs give rise to new questions with regards to its developmental role this
research agenda offers a state of the art review of the research into the tourism
development nexus exploring issues including governance policy philanthropy poverty
reduction and tourism consumption it identifies significant gaps in the literature and
proposes new and sometimes provocative avenues for future research world seas an
environmental evaluation second edition volume two the indian ocean to the pacific
provides a comprehensive review of the environmental condition of the seas from the
indian ocean to the pacific each chapter is written by experts in the field who provide
historical overviews in environmental terms current environmental status major problems
arising from human use informed comments on major trends problems and successes and
recommendations for the future the book is an invaluable worldwide reference source for
students and researchers who are concerned with marine environmental science fisheries
oceanography and engineering and coastal zone development covers regional issues that
help countries find solutions to environmental decline that may have already developed
elsewhere provides scientific reviews of regional issues thus empowering managers and
policymakers to make progress in under resourced countries and regions includes
comprehensive maps and updated statistics in each region covered tourism is widely
considered to be an important factor in socio economic development particularly in less
developed countries however despite almost universal recognition of tourism s
development potential the extent to which economic and social progress is linked to the
growth of a country s tourism sector remains the subject of intense debate tourism and
development in the developing world offers a thorough overview of the tourism
development relationship focusing specifically on the less developed world and drawing
on contemporary case studies this updated second edition questions widely held
assumptions on the role of tourism in development and seeks to highlight the challenges
faced by destinations seeking to achieve development through tourism the introductory
chapter establishes the foundation for the book exploring the meaning and objectives of
development reviewing theoretical perspectives on the developmental process and
assessing the reasons why less developed countries are attracted to tourism as a
development option the concept of sustainable development as the most widely adopted
contemporary model of development is then introduced and its links with tourism
critically assessed subsequent chapters explore the key issues associated with tourism
and development including the rise of globalization the tourism planning and
development process the relationship between tourism and communities within which it is
developed the management implications of trends in the demand for and uptake of tourism
and an analysis of the consequences of tourism development for destination environments
economies and societies a new chapter considers the challenges of climate change
sustainability of resource supply oil water and food global economic instability
political instability and changing demographics finally the issues raised throughout
the book are drawn together in a concluding chapter that assesses the tourism and
development dilemma combining an overview of essential concepts theories and knowledge
with an analysis of contemporary issues and debates in tourism and development this new
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edition will be an invaluable resource for those investigating tourism issues in
developing countries the book will be of interest to students of tourism development
geography and area studies international relations and politics and sociology these
proceedings present a selection of papers presented at the 3rd international conference
on materials mechanics and management 2017 immm 2017 which was jointly organized by the
departments of civil engineering mechanical engineering and architecture of college of
engineering trivandrum developments in the fields of materials mechanics and management
have paved the way for overall improvements in all aspects of human life the quest for
meeting the requirements of the rapidly increasing population has led to revolutionary
construction and production technologies aiming at optimum management and use of
natural resources the objective of this conference was to bring together experts from
academic institutions industries research organizations and professionals for sharing
of knowledge expertise and experience in the emerging trends related to civil
engineering mechanical engineering and architecture immm 2017 provided opportunities
for young researchers to actively engage in research discussions new research interests
research ethics and professional development
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The Role of Service in the Tourism & Hospitality Industry
2015-04-09

this proceedings volume contains papers presented at the 2014 international conference
on management and technology in knowledge service tourism hospitality serve 2014
covering a wide range of topics in the fields of knowledge and service management web
intelligence tourism and hospitality this overview of current state of affair

Tourists’ Behaviors and Evaluations
2014-07-31

volume 9 tourists and customers behaviors and evaluations describes the benefits of
taking a behaviorstoevaluations perspective in tourism and customer research the
thirteen papers in the volume include the general theory of guest evaluations of
service design performances by woodside and kozak

Tourism Analysis
2014-06-03

provides practical advice on the use of quantitative techniques used in tourism
thoroughly revised and updated the new edition includes new guidelines for domestic and
international statistics produced by the world tourism organization the book provides
practical tools for both market planning as well as for product assessment especially
regional and environmental planning

Tourism, Recreation and Climate Change
2005-02-24

climate change is one of the major issues facing us today and has been described as a
threat greater than terrorism as the world s largest industry tourism both contributes
to and will be dramatically affected by climate change this is the first comprehensive
book level examination of the relationship between tourism and climate change of
interest not only to students of tourism but to policy makers and the industry who will
have to respond to the challenges posed

Life Cycle Assessment (LCA) and Life Cycle Analysis in
Tourism
2015-10-23

tourism is an activity that anyone can take part in regardless of their age gender
nationality or level of income this makes tourism one of the most rapidly developing
industries in the world despite the number of benefits which tourism produces it also
has significant negative impacts on the environment to minimise the scope of these
negative impacts joint efforts combining tourism and environmental management are
called for this book examines the application of the life cycle assessment lca method
and lifecycle thinking as a tool to generate more accurate and holistic appraisals of
the environmental impacts of tourism looking at the issue of sustainability of tourism
operations the book evaluates how it can be improved it highlights the potential of lca
to affect tourist behaviour and contribute to tourism policy making and managerial
practice this book provides a valuable resource for undergraduates postgraduates and
researchers interested in sustainable tourism sustainable development and environmental
impact assessment

World Ocean Assessment
2017-04-17

this united nations report examines the current state of knowledge of the world s
oceans for policymakers and provides a reference for marine science courses



god of the oppressed james h cone

2023-02-20 9/18 god of the oppressed james h
cone

Information and Communication Technologies in Tourism 2016
2016-01-22

the papers presented in this volume advance the state of the art research on digital
marketing and social media mobile computing and responsive web design semantic
technologies and recommender systems augmented and virtual reality electronic
distribution and online travel reviews mooc and elearning egovernment and sharing
economy this book covers the most significant areas contributed by prominent scholars
from around the world and is suitable for both academics and practitioners who are
interested in the latest developments in etourism

The Boka Kotorska Bay Environment
2017-03-26

this book focuses on environmental aspects of boka kotorska bay in montenegro south
adriatic sea an area that has been shaped by seasonal tourism and explores the use and
limitations of its natural resources the individual chapters highlight its geographic
and oceanographic characteristics climate history and development biology fisheries
agriculture coastal zones shipping marine tourism and pollution above all the
environmental impact of tourism on marine coastal and shoreline areas and the resulting
conflicts are discussed in detail the volume is intended for specialists working in
various fields of environmental sciences and ecology water resources and management
land reclamation and agriculture and regional climate change

Systemic Knowledge-Based Assessment of Higher Education
Programs
2016-05-31

the true success of a nation can be measured by its ability to create disseminate and
utilize knowledge through education a quality education instills in students the
capability to add value to the economy through his or her skills to participate in
society and to improve the overall wellness of his or her community systemic knowledge
based assessment of higher education programs offers theoretical and pedagogical
research concerning the management of educational systems on both the national and
international scale exploring the most effective ways to utilize intellectual capital
this publication implores educators to ensure that their students hone the skills
necessary to interact in the globalized economy using all of the information available
to them this book is a versatile asset for educators administrators government agencies
and students of education

Environmental Performance Review
2019-03-13

the report takes stock of progress made by mongolia in the management of its
environment since 1987 it covers legal and policy frameworks compliance assurance
greening the economy environmental monitoring public participation and education for
sustainable development it addresses issues specific to the country related to air
protection biodiversity conservation as well as water waste and land management it also
examines the efforts of mongolia to integrate environmental considerations in its
policies in the forestry and health sectors

Sustainable Urban Tourism in Sub-Saharan Africa
2020-12-27

this book investigates urban tourism development in sub saharan africa highlighting the
challenges and risks involved but also showcasing the potential benefits whilst much is
written on africa s rural environments little has been written about the tourism
potential of the vast natural cultural and historical resources in the continent s
urban areas yet these opportunities also come with considerable environmental social
and political challenges this book interrogates the interactions between urban risks
tourism and sustainable development in sub saharan african urban spaces it addresses
the underlying issues of governance power ownership collaboration justice community
empowerment and policies that influence tourism decision making at local national and
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regional levels interrogating the intricate relationships between tourism stakeholders
this book ultimately reflects on how urban risk can be mitigated and how sustainable
urban tourism can be harnessed for development the important insights in this book will
be of interest to researchers and practitioners across tourism geography urban
development and african studies

Life Cycle Analysis and Assessment in Civil Engineering:
Towards an Integrated Vision
2018-10-31

this volume contains the papers presented at ialcce2018 the sixth international
symposium on life cycle civil engineering ialcce2018 held in ghent belgium october 28
31 2018 it consists of a book of extended abstracts and a usb device with full papers
including the fazlur r khan lecture 8 keynote lectures and 390 technical papers from
all over the world contributions relate to design inspection assessment maintenance or
optimization in the framework of life cycle analysis of civil engineering structures
and infrastructure systems life cycle aspects that are developed and discussed range
from structural safety and durability to sustainability serviceability robustness and
resilience applications relate to buildings bridges and viaducts highways and runways
tunnels and underground structures off shore and marine structures dams and hydraulic
structures prefabricated design infrastructure systems etc during the ialcce2018
conference a particular focus is put on the cross fertilization between different sub
areas of expertise and the development of an overall vision for life cycle analysis in
civil engineering the aim of the editors is to provide a valuable source of cutting
edge information for anyone interested in life cycle analysis and assessment in civil
engineering including researchers practising engineers consultants contractors decision
makers and representatives from local authorities

Medical Tourism and Wellness
2017-04-28

medical tourism and wellness hospitality bridging healthcare h2h takes a systems
approach to examining the growing field of medical tourism one of the field s hottest
niches with billions of dollars spent each year this important book fills the need for
a modern management book that looks at medical tourism in depth from a medical and
hospitality operational management perspective growing numbers of people are going
abroad to find affordable quality medical care for both necessary and cosmetic medical
services when they require surgery or dental work they combine it with a trip to the
taj mahal a photo safari on the african veldt or a stay at a luxury hotel or at a
hospital that feels like one all at bargain basement prices the book takes a
comprehensive look at medical tourism covering such topics as the history of medical
tourism why patients tourists decide to travel for medical care the role of
professional facilitators of medical tourism key countries and medical disciplines in
medical tourism transportation food entertainment and hotel hospitality services hotel
and spa designs for medical tourism best practices in medical tourism patient follow up
after medical discharge future trends in medical tourism careers in medical tourism
with the inclusion of case studies the book provides a comprehensive look into this
growing trend and will be valuable to upper level undergraduate and graduate students
in health care administration and those pursing mbas in healthcare medical students
pursuing a management focus and students in hospitality management it will also be a
must have resource for professionals working in hotels and in health care

Pandemics, Disasters, Sustainability, Tourism
2022-08-04

pandemics disasters sustainability tourism examines the resilience of caribbean sids
and their tourism industries from the perspectives of culture economy environment
politics psychology social justice and socio historical context

Consumer Behavior in Tourism and Hospitality Research
2017-08-09

the chapters in this volume provide tools and evidence useful for deep understanding of
tourists buying consumption and being through examinations of consumers self
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descriptions of personal markers of their trip configurations

Integration of State-of-art Techniques for Landslide
Hazard Assessment and for the Mitigation Caused by the
Subsequent Multimodal Disaster
2022-10-07

the covid 19 outbreak abruptly stopped several years of robust economic growth in
bulgaria public finances are sound and the government took rapid action to support
firms and households coping with the pandemic and strengthening the recovery will
require continued fiscal support public investment and the advancement of priority
reforms

OECD Economic Surveys: Bulgaria 2021 Economic Assessment
2021-01-29

tourism marketing has typically been seen as exploitative and fuelling hedonistic
consumerism sustainability marketing can however use marketing skills and techniques to
good purpose by understanding market needs designing more sustainable products and
identifying more persuasive methods of communication to bring behavioural change this
book summarises the latest research on the theories methods and results of marketing
that seeks to make tourist destinations better places to live in and better places to
visit it shares evidence on the motivations mechanisms and barriers that businesses
encounter and on successes in changing consumer behaviour and pursuing sustainability
goals particular attention is given to the methodologies of sustainable tourism
marketing to the subject s breadth and complexity and to its many innovations further
research is called for to fully understand what contextual aspects influence these pro
sustainability interventions to achieve which outcomes in other settings in order to
validate some of the exploratory studies discussed and establish the feasibility of
scaling up pilot studies for more general use this book was originally published as a
special issue of the journal of sustainable tourism

Marketing for Sustainable Tourism
2019-12-13

this book provides a comprehensive and readable overview of the critical debates and
controversies around tourism in africa and the major factors that are affecting tourism
development now and in the future drawing upon research emerging from collaborations
between a growing number of african academics and practitioners based in the continent
and in the african diaspora as well as international colleagues the handbook offers key
critical insights into the issues challenges and trends that africa and african tourism
is facing part i covers continent wide issues such as climate change ict heritage and
development the remaining parts are organised along geographic lines with each chapter
covering the development of tourism current trends and discussion of critical issues
such as community participation gender backpacking urban tourism wildlife tourism and
conservation combining an overview of key theories concepts contemporary issues and
debates this book will be a valuable resource for students academics and practitioners
investigating the role of tourism in africa

Routledge Handbook of Tourism in Africa
2020-11-29

the routledge handbook of tourism cities presents an up to date critical and
comprehensive overview of established and emerging themes in urban tourism and tourist
cities offering socio cultural perspectives and multidisciplinary insights from leading
scholars the book explores contemporary issues challenges and trends organised into
four parts the handbook begins with an introductory section that explores contemporary
issues challenges and trends that tourism cities face today a range of topics are
explored including sustainable urban tourism overtourism and urbanisation the impact of
terrorism visitor host interactions as well as reflections on present and future
challenges for tourism cities in part ii the marketing branding and markets for tourism
cities are considered exploring topics such as destination marketing and branding
business travellers and exhibition hosting this section combines academic scholarship
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with real life practice and case studies from cities part iii discusses product and
technology developments for tourism cities examining their supply and impact on
different travellers from open air markets to creative waterfronts from social media to
smart cities the final part offers examples of how urban tourism is developing in
different parts of the world and how worldwide tourism cities are adapting to the
challenges ahead it also explores emerging forms of specialist tourism including
geology and ecology based tourism socialist heritage and post communist destination
tourism this handbook fills a notable gap by offering a critical and detailed
understanding of the diverse elements of the tourist experience today it contains
useful suggestions for practitioners as well as examples for theoretical frameworks to
students in the fields of urban tourism and tourism cities the handbook will be of
interest to scholars and students working in urban tourism heritage studies human
geography urban studies and urban planning sociology psychology and business studies

Routledge Handbook of Tourism Cities
2020-08-27

this book presents a series of studies on the socio economic impacts of tourism with a
special focus on the determinants of tourism competitiveness at the destination level
the authors offer a systematic overview of this important issue presenting relevant
empirical studies from different parts of the world based on modern theoretical
approaches and adequate analysis tools in the context of their policy or managerial
implications the first part of the book discusses the analysis and assessment of
quantitative tourism impacts on local economies while the second part focuses on non
material aspects of tourism development in particular those related to the role of
innovation and human resources the final section highlights the different dynamics
often observed in tourism destinations arising from the interaction between tourists
and local communities

Impact Assessment in Tourism Economics
2016-04-30

the era of globalization allows for more connectivity between nations and cultures this
increase in international association gives citizens more availability to take
advantage of opportunities in other nations such as medical assistance and accompanying
services current issues and emerging trends in medical tourism focuses on the emerging
phenomena of international travel by patients in search of improved healthcare services
and treatment wellness programs and complementary recreational activities including
extensive coverage and case studies focusing on patient mobility and new opportunities
for health services across borders this authoritative reference source is essential to
the needs of healthcare providers nonprofit organizations students and medical
professionals seeking relevant research on the relationship between global travel and
access to healthcare this publication features innovative research based chapters
spanning the spectrum of medical travel issues including but not limited to customer
perceptions ethical considerations reproductive medicine social media use family
caregivers organ transplants human trafficking and surrogacy concerns

Current Issues and Emerging Trends in Medical Tourism
2015-07-16

this special issue explores the cross disciplinary approaches methodologies and
applications of socio environmental vulnerability assessment that can be incorporated
into sustainable management the volume comprises 20 different points of view which
cover environmental protection and development urban planning geography public
policymaking participation processes and other cross disciplinary fields the articles
collected in this volume come from all over the world and present the current state of
the world s environmental and social systems at a local regional and national level new
approaches and analytical tools for the assessment of environmental and social systems
are studied the practical implementation of sustainable development as well as
progressive environmental and development policymaking are discussed finally the
authors deliberate about the perspectives of social environmental systems in a rapidly
changing world
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Socio-Environmental Vulnerability Assessment for
Sustainable Management
2020-12-15

the impact of disasters and crises on culture heritage and religious tourism have been
realized in recent years creating a need for solutions to heal and prevent future
damage to these aspects of tourist regions there is a need for strategies in mitigating
these challenges and preserving cultural sites for the future an emphasis on the
importance of sustainability in cultural and heritage tourism discussions on
digitalization stakeholder participation and socio economic livelihoods must be made to
properly address this intricate issue this book explores the development marketing and
societal implications of cultural and heritage tourism enterprises showcasing best
practices and innovative business models exploring culture and heritage through
experience tourism is an academic research book that delves into the intricate
relationship between tourism culture and heritage it offers a comprehensive and
interdisciplinary exploration of this evolving field drawing on the latest research and
international frameworks this volume identifies new areas of culture and heritage
tourism understand its scope and challenges and highlight its interlinkages with
various sectors of the industry and the broader economy designed for undergraduate and
postgraduate students of travel and tourism management this book serves as a valuable
resource it also meets the needs of universities with cultural and heritage tourism in
their curricula and offers insights for industry leaders policymakers and researchers
interested in multidisciplinary studies

Exploring Culture and Heritage Through Experience Tourism
2023-10-24

this book brings together multi disciplinary research and practical evidence about the
role and exploitation of big data in driving and supporting innovation in tourism it
also provides a consolidated framework and roadmap summarising the major issues that
both researchers and practitioners have to address for effective big data innovation
the book proposes a process based model to identify and implement big data innovation
strategies in tourism this process framework consists of four major parts 1 inputs
required for big data innovation 2 processes required to implement big data innovation
3 outcomes of big data innovation and 4 contextual factors influencing big data
exploitation and advances in big data exploitation for business innovation

Green innovation and industrial ecosystem reconstruction
in achieving environmental sustainability
2023-02-02

this book tackles the question of how tourism development and suitable policies can be
used to promote sustainable development in low density territories ldts the respective
chapters written by prominent experts identify the problems associated with ldts
highlight the comparative advantages of these territories with regard to tourism
propose methodologies for assessing the impact of tourism and present case studies on
the application of sustainable policies in tourism given its scope it will be
especially interesting for academics and researchers investigating ldts and sustainable
tourism and for policymakers interested in developing these territories ldts represent
an economic challenge especially because most of them are home to an increasingly
ageing population unable to pursue economic development in these territories tourism is
emerging as an excellent opportunity to promote innovative dynamics to lure investment
and to attract new people however it is important to promote sustainable tourism which
preserves the environment and communities quality of life the chapter tourism
immigrants and lifestyle entrepreneurship the in coming of people as a key factor for
sustainability of low density territories a case study in portugal is available open
access under a creative commons attribution 4 0 international license via link springer
com

Big Data and Innovation in Tourism, Travel, and
Hospitality
2019-02-26
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this 1st edition of essential travel medicine provides an excellent concise
introduction to the specialty of travel medicine this core text will enable health care
practitioners particularly those new to the clinical practice of travel medicine to
gain a fundamental understanding of the diverse and complex issues which can
potentially affect the health of the many millions of people who undertake
international travel jane n zuckerman is joined by gary w brunette from cdc and peter a
leggat from australia as editors leading international specialists in their fields have
contributed authoritative chapters reflecting current knowledge to facilitate best
clinical practice in the different aspects of travel medicine the aim of essential
travel medicine is to provide a comprehensive guide to travel medicine as well as a
fundamental knowledge base to support international undergraduate and postgraduate
specialty training programmes in the discipline of travel medicine the 1st edition of
essential travel medicine offers an indispensable resource of essential information for
travel health practitioners infectious disease specialists occupational health
specialists public health specialists family practitioners pharmacists and other allied
health professionals this core text will appeal similarly to those training in travel
medicine and to those who want a concise introduction to the subject or an ideal
revision companion

The Impact of Tourist Activities on Low-Density
Territories
2021-03-17

destinations are a central feature of tourism and the focus of much tourism research
destinations have been studied from diverse perspectives using multiple concepts and a
range of approaches as a result destination research today has become increasingly
fragmented as studies have become more specialized there is a need for a more
integrated approach one which systematically draws together these different research
threads to provide a comprehensive and coherent picture and a fuller understanding of
destinations their structure and how they function this book provides such a synthesis
by critically reviewing a wide range of international research and incorporating in one
volume many different facets of destinations from studies which have appeared in
related but often divergent literatures conceptual and methodological issues are
illustrated with empirical examples from europe north and south america asia and
oceania

Essential Travel Medicine
2015-05-12

taking a global and multidisciplinary approach the sage international encyclopedia of
travel and tourism brings together a team of international scholars to examine the
travel and tourism industry which is expected to grow at an annual rate of four percent
for the next decade in more than 500 entries spanning four comprehensive volumes the
encyclopedia examines the business of tourism around the world paying particular
attention to the social economic environmental and policy issues at play the book
examines global regional national and local issues including transportation
infrastructure the environment and business promotion by looking at travel trends and
countries large and small the encyclopedia analyses a wide variety of challenges and
opportunities facing the industry in taking a comprehensive and global approach the
encyclopedia approaches the field of travel and tourism through the numerous
disciplines it reaches including the traditional tourism administration curriculum
within schools of business and management economics public policy as well as social
science disciplines such as the anthropology and sociology key features include more
than 500 entries authored and signed by key academics in the field entries on
individual countries that details the health of the tourism industry policy and
planning approaches promotion efforts and primary tourism draws additional entries look
at major cities and popular destinations coverage of travel trends such as culinary
tourism wine tourism agritourism ecotourism geotourism slow tourism heritage and
cultural based tourism sustainable tourism and recreation based tourism cross
references and further readings a reader s guide grouping articles by disciplinary
areas and broad themes

Tourist Destinations
2020-11-23
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this volume provides an accessible overview of cultural tourism in southern africa it
examines the utilisation of culture in southern african tourism and the related impacts
possibilities and challenges from deep and wide ranging perspectives the chapters use
case studies to showcase some of the cultural tourism which occurs in the region and
link to concepts such as authenticity commodification the tourist gaze and otherness
heritage sustainability and sustainable livelihoods the authors scrutinise both
positive and negative impacts of cultural tourism throughout the book and explore
issues including the definition of community ethical considerations empowerment gender
participation and inequality the book will be a useful resource for students and
researchers of tourism geography anthropology and cultural studies

The SAGE International Encyclopedia of Travel and Tourism
2016-09-01

comprehensive remote sensing covers all aspects of the topic with each volume edited by
well known scientists and contributed to by frontier researchers it is a comprehensive
resource that will benefit both students and researchers who want to further their
understanding in this discipline the field of remote sensing has quadrupled in size in
the past two decades and increasingly draws in individuals working in a diverse set of
disciplines ranging from geographers oceanographers and meteorologists to physicists
and computer scientists researchers from a variety of backgrounds are now accessing
remote sensing data creating an urgent need for a one stop reference work that can
comprehensively document the development of remote sensing from the basic principles
modeling and practical algorithms to various applications fully comprehensive coverage
of this rapidly growing discipline giving readers a detailed overview of all aspects of
remote sensing principles and applications contains layered content with each article
beginning with the basics and then moving on to more complex concepts ideal for
advanced undergraduates and academic researchers includes case studies that illustrate
the practical application of remote sensing principles further enhancing understanding

Cultural Tourism in Southern Africa
2016-01-11

this book assesses river health in the lancang river basin with regard to the impacts
of hydropower projects it studies key components of the transboundary effects of
chinese dams on the lancang river including its hydrology sediment transport water
temperature and fish community it also investigates the specific impacts of hydropower
on women s lives and livelihoods and factors that influence women s participation in
river health management in closing the lessons learned regarding environmental
protection and hydropower development in the lancang river basin are shared e g with
hydropower developers and regulators in laos

Comprehensive Remote Sensing
2017-11-08

the first volume of the eurasian studies in business and economics the official
proceedings series of the eurasia business and economics society ebes includes selected
papers from the 13th ebes conference held in istanbul in 2014 this volume covers
theoretical and empirical contributions in the areas of innovation entrepreneurship hr
banking and finance an eclectic set of methodologies and contributions from experts
across the world makes this volume a valued work of reference this volume also provides
a timely opportunity to colleagues professionals and students to catch up with the most
recent studies in different fields and empirical findings on many countries and regions

Balancing River Health and Hydropower Requirements in the
Lancang River Basin
2018-09-12

contemporary research methods in hospitality and tourism delivers a comprehensive
collection of chapters including new insights for traditional paradigms approaches and
methods as well as more recent developments in research methodology in the context of
tourism and hospitality
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Innovation, Finance, and the Economy
2015-05-15

destinations rely on regional strategies to support and enhance the tourism product
through regional partnerships and integration integrated tourism is defined as tourism
that is explicitly linked to the economic social cultural natural and human structures
of the region in which it occurs integrated tourism has evolved to include numerous
meanings and definitions but generally includes a vertical business or industry
approach the first of its kind this book applies a more inclusive approach to
integration by providing insight into inclusive regional development strategies that
support both the needs of urban and rural areas whilst enhancing the tourist experience
supporting the positive impacts of tourism and mitigating the negative regional studies
tend to portray either an urban or rural focus without acknowledging that often these
spaces constitute joint governance structures similar historical and cultural roots and
economic dependencies sustainable tourism promotes sourcing locally such as using rural
agricultural products in urban tourism experiences furthermore innovative rural
marketing strategies linking tourism heritage attractions food and drink trails and
artisans with urban visitors are emerging including theoretical and applied research
and international case studies this will be a valuable resource to academics students
and practitioners working in tourism development and regional policy

Contemporary Research Methods in Hospitality and Tourism
2022-04-13

tourism is integral to local regional and national development policies as a major
global economic sector it has the potential to underpin economic growth and wider
development yet transformations in both the nature of tourism and the dynamic
environment within which it occurs give rise to new questions with regards to its
developmental role this research agenda offers a state of the art review of the
research into the tourism development nexus exploring issues including governance
policy philanthropy poverty reduction and tourism consumption it identifies significant
gaps in the literature and proposes new and sometimes provocative avenues for future
research

Linking Urban and Rural Tourism
2017-06-16

world seas an environmental evaluation second edition volume two the indian ocean to
the pacific provides a comprehensive review of the environmental condition of the seas
from the indian ocean to the pacific each chapter is written by experts in the field
who provide historical overviews in environmental terms current environmental status
major problems arising from human use informed comments on major trends problems and
successes and recommendations for the future the book is an invaluable worldwide
reference source for students and researchers who are concerned with marine
environmental science fisheries oceanography and engineering and coastal zone
development covers regional issues that help countries find solutions to environmental
decline that may have already developed elsewhere provides scientific reviews of
regional issues thus empowering managers and policymakers to make progress in under
resourced countries and regions includes comprehensive maps and updated statistics in
each region covered

A Research Agenda for Tourism and Development
2019

tourism is widely considered to be an important factor in socio economic development
particularly in less developed countries however despite almost universal recognition
of tourism s development potential the extent to which economic and social progress is
linked to the growth of a country s tourism sector remains the subject of intense
debate tourism and development in the developing world offers a thorough overview of
the tourism development relationship focusing specifically on the less developed world
and drawing on contemporary case studies this updated second edition questions widely
held assumptions on the role of tourism in development and seeks to highlight the
challenges faced by destinations seeking to achieve development through tourism the
introductory chapter establishes the foundation for the book exploring the meaning and
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objectives of development reviewing theoretical perspectives on the developmental
process and assessing the reasons why less developed countries are attracted to tourism
as a development option the concept of sustainable development as the most widely
adopted contemporary model of development is then introduced and its links with tourism
critically assessed subsequent chapters explore the key issues associated with tourism
and development including the rise of globalization the tourism planning and
development process the relationship between tourism and communities within which it is
developed the management implications of trends in the demand for and uptake of tourism
and an analysis of the consequences of tourism development for destination environments
economies and societies a new chapter considers the challenges of climate change
sustainability of resource supply oil water and food global economic instability
political instability and changing demographics finally the issues raised throughout
the book are drawn together in a concluding chapter that assesses the tourism and
development dilemma combining an overview of essential concepts theories and knowledge
with an analysis of contemporary issues and debates in tourism and development this new
edition will be an invaluable resource for those investigating tourism issues in
developing countries the book will be of interest to students of tourism development
geography and area studies international relations and politics and sociology

World Seas: An Environmental Evaluation
2018-09-03

these proceedings present a selection of papers presented at the 3rd international
conference on materials mechanics and management 2017 immm 2017 which was jointly
organized by the departments of civil engineering mechanical engineering and
architecture of college of engineering trivandrum developments in the fields of
materials mechanics and management have paved the way for overall improvements in all
aspects of human life the quest for meeting the requirements of the rapidly increasing
population has led to revolutionary construction and production technologies aiming at
optimum management and use of natural resources the objective of this conference was to
bring together experts from academic institutions industries research organizations and
professionals for sharing of knowledge expertise and experience in the emerging trends
related to civil engineering mechanical engineering and architecture immm 2017 provided
opportunities for young researchers to actively engage in research discussions new
research interests research ethics and professional development

Tourism and Development in the Developing World
2015-12-14

Recent Advances in Materials, Mechanics and Management
2019-05-14
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